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4th October 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents 

R/KS1 Visit to Boydells Farm 
Thursday 12th October 2023 

 
KS1 will be visiting Boydells Farm to support their learning this term. The children will be able to 
watch different animal demonstrations, feed some of the animals and learn about the care of all 
the animals on the farm.  
 
Usual drop off and home time arrangements will be in place as the children will be visiting the 
farm during the school day - any delays will be communicated through Class Dojo. 
 
Children will need to bring the following: 
 
Drink(s) – no glass bottles 
A snack – no nuts please 
A GEPS hoodie/zoodie/jumper 
A coat  
 
As KS1 are entitled to Universal Free School Meals, we will be providing them with a packed lunch 
for the day. If you prefer to send them in with their own, this is fine, but please make sure to let 
us know so that we don’t make them unnecessarily.  
 
Please register your child for the event on Schnappy and provide consent along with your 
voluntary contribution of £11.40 per child by to cover the cost of the coach and farm entry.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Sharon Scott 
Business Manager 


